
From: Stephen Smith [mailto:Stephen.Smith@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 29 September 2017 5:03 PM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP; AMOD 

Cc: Roushan Walsh; Andrew Crabb; Ben Rogers; Kimberly Pearsall 
Subject: RE: AM2014/231 and AM2016/25 - Horticulture Award 

 
Dear Vice President Catanzariti 
 
With regard to the “broadacre field crop” issue referred to in our email correspondence of 31 August 
2017, we advise that discussions have taken place between Ai Group, the NFF and the AWU.  
 
The parties remain hopeful of reaching agreement on the issue. We anticipate being in a position to 
advise the Commission of whether or not agreement has been reached and, if so, the terms of the 
agreement between the parties, by next Wednesday afternoon. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Stephen Smith 
Head of National Workplace Relations Policy 

 

The Australian Industry Group 
51 Walker St, North Sydney 2060 
T: 02 9466 5521 or 0418 461183 
E: stephen.smith@aigroup.com.au 
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